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In response to Mayor Frank’s November 13, 2018 Council Information Request regarding 
resources for a Security Review, the Chief Commissioner’s office, through information from 
Facility Services, Corporate Finance, and RCMP Enforcement Services, provides the following 
information. 
 
Through discussions with the consultant, the current scope of the Council Chambers Security 
Review is being amended to include overall building security of Strathcona County facilities and 
staff.  Additional funding to meet the need of the expanded work falls within discretionary 
approval by the Chief Commissioner.  When complete, the report will be presented to Council. 
 
Given their experience with incidents in Slave Lake, High River and Fort McMurray, advice is 
being sought from the Alberta Emergency Management Association (AEMA) with regard to 
supports and processes prior to initiating a facilitated action review of the initial response and 
the recovery phase associated with the November 6 incident.  
 
For additional information or clarification, please contact Lori Cooper, Associate Commissioner, 
Corporate Services at 780-400-2085 or lori.cooper@strathcona.ca 
 
Rob Coon 
Chief Commissioner 
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